Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of 11066! Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, "estings, at 7-45pm on Tuesday, 19th October 1986.

Present: Arthur Coleman (in the Chair)

Fsther Carpenter
Denis Coleman
Rerbara Powell
Ron Powell
Sid Powell
Colin Sinden
Frnie Spray
Joyce Coleman (Secretary)

The Minutes of the last Meeting were read and adopted.

Matters arising:- It was decided that if a yone else wished to become a member of the Fellowshin the matter should be put to Committee.

A number of people expressed their thanks to Sid and Earbara Powell for organising the barbecue and said how much they enjoyed. There was a loss of £4 because George Dicks did not turn up and did not send a cheque as promised.

<u>Badges</u>: Ron Powell agreed to put in hand the engraving of badges as suggested at the last meeting.

Annual Dinner/Dance: Esther Carpenter produced a selection of menus obtained from the Yelton Hotel and it was agreed that Menu 5 should be ordered but instead of chilled fruit juices prawn cocktail be substituted with fruit cocktail and cream as dessert.

It was agreed that a charge of £8.50 per ticket be made.

The dinner/dance has been booked to be held at the Yelton Hotel on Saturday, 31st January 1987, and Tina and her Summer Sounds has also been booked for the occasion.

It was agreed that a raffle be held and that some prizes be purchased and some provided by Committee members.

Dave Morris has again offered to print the tickets and it was agreed that he be asked to include on them 'Dancing to Tina and the Summer Sounds'. Tim Carpenter has again offered to provide menus.

Christmas Lunch: Provisional booking has been made at the Ashtree Inn for a Christmas Lunch to be held on Sunday, 14th December 1986. It was agreed that anyone wishing to have a Christmas lunch should inform the Chairman by Monday, 1st December 1986.

Financial Report: There have only been four transactions since the last meeting due to the barbecue and sale of badges. The balance now stands at £194.58.

The Receint and Pass Pooks were inspected and sparoved.

Any other business: Dave Morris has supplied more headed notepaper and although photographs of the badge were taken they did not come out so there is still no badge on the notepaper.

Sid Powell has agreed to photograph the badge and we wish him every success on this occasion.

<u>Mext\_Committee Meeting:</u> The next Committee Meeting was arranged for Tuesday, 13th January 1987, et 7-30nm at 16 Prading Close, Hastings.

There was no further business to discuss and the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of thanks was expressed to the Chair.

The Meeting was closed at 9-07nm.

Signed:

Chairman of the Meeting